
 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING COMMUNITY PEACE OFFICER INDUCTION PROGRAM (CPOIP) 

Lac La Biche County continues to strongly work in partnership with Alberta Justice 

and Solicitor General to deliver a wide range of training to Community Peace Officers 

and other law enforcement professionals in Alberta. We are excited to announce our 

upcoming 2023 CPOIP classes! 

Spring – March 20, 2023 – June 1, 2023 

Fall – August 21, 2023 – November 2, 2023 

This intensive 11-week program covers a wide 

variety of training including: legal studies, physical 

fitness, strategic communication, use of force 

training, shotgun training, RADAR/LiDAR training, 

and the Emergency Vehicle Operators Course 

(EVOC). This program is accredited by the Alberta 

Justice and Solicitor General. 

 

 

 

 

This program is open to both self-funded 

students, and students who are employed by a 

municipality. Training is conducted 10-hours per 

day, 4-days per week. The cost of the program 

includes accommodations, thanks to our partner 

Portage College. 

Registration opens November 8, 2022. For 

details visit our website. Spots are limited and 

are on a first-come first-served basis. Spots will 

only be guaranteed if application forms are 

submitted in full. 

https://www.laclabichecounty.com/p/law-enforcement-training-program

